

Welcome back to school everyone! It has been an exciting week with the opening of our very own AM and PM Club and the arrival of our new Reception children; Dora, Jessica, Chloe, Sofia, Ellis, Luke, Samuel, Sienna, Esmee, Zebadiah and Joshua. In Pre-School we have Branna, Daniel, Edward, Freddie, Benjamin, Holly and Katie. Forton School is as busy as ever with a year of learning, fun and activity planned!

School Uniform – We are one year on from the introduction of our new school uniform and so the correct uniform going forward is:

White shirt/blouse
Grey trousers/shorts
Tartan skirt/pinafore
Navy cardigan/jumper
Royal blue and gold striped tie
White/grey socks
Grey tights

Snacks, drinks and birthday treats -

Please can you send **water** in a bottle for your child to drink throughout the day. Playtime snacks must be fruit, vegetables or cheese. Infants are provided with a piece of fruit daily and juniors can buy a piece of toast from school or bring in fruit from home.

We have several children in school with food allergies. So any treats that are brought into school to celebrate birthdays will need to be sent home at the end of the school to be eaten.

House Captains and Prefects – Please allow me to introduce you to Forton School's first House Captains;

KENT = Lily Askew and Katie Brown

LUNE = Louis McDermott and Patrick Gallagher

RIBBLE = Bailey Parker and Grace Pye
WYRE = Emily Morgan and Richard Prest

And our prefects; and Harry Townend- Madison Galt, Harry Craig, Millie-Jo Holmes.

Find Out Friday – continues this year. Find Out Friday takes place each week at 3:05pm~3:15pm. It is an opportunity for you to meet your child in their classroom and look at the work that they have done during the week. Please note that your child must stay in school until 3:15pm. We look forward to seeing you!

Home/School Agreements will be sent home for you to read and discuss with your child next week. Please sign and send back to the office when you have done this. Thank you.

Forton Village Hall needs your help!!!!

As a village we need to do some major fundraising over the next few years in order for the village hall to keep going. We are doing a sponsored walk (5k) at 3pm then a gathering at 6.30pm in the village hall on Saturday 30th September. There will be bacon butties, a bar and music. Please see me, Joy Oliver, Sarah Woodhouse or Lindsey Hall for sponsor forms/tickets. Rachel Rawsthorne has very kindly offered to distribute them at the school gates as well.

It is £5 for a family for the evening or £2 for a single ticket. Your ticket gets you bacon butties for all on your ticket as well as your entrance to the evening do - so it's a bargain!!!!

We are trying to pre sell as many tickets as possible to help with knowing quantities for the bar and bacon / vegetarian butties.

Children are welcome both during the day on the walk and in the evening.

Every little helps so please do your best to come, it will be nice to have a few drinks and a catch up after the summer holidays.

Thank you,

Mandy Wilkinson (Forton Village Hall Treasurer)

Shine...

Class	Shining at Learning	Shining at Attitude
1	Luke Helm for being so	Ellis freeman for being so
•	sensible. Well done!	positive. Well done!
2	Tyler Markland for excellent	Eva Brown for being so
	writing. Well done!	positive. Well done!
3	Darria Freeman for great	Zach McDermott for settling
	guided reading. Well done!	into Class 3 so quickly. Well
		done!
4	Emily Morgan for an	Annabel Goodbrand-Sharpe
T	excellent approach to her	for being so positive. Well
	work. Well done!	done!

Am and PM Club – Mrs Physick, Mrs Kendrick, Mrs Bainbridge and Mrs Wilson have done a fantastic job launching the Am and PM Club this week: Miniature people, table tennis, crafts, pancakes and spaghetti hoops. Whatever next?! Phone the office to book a place.

Individual Photographers – On Tuesday 12th September. You are welcome to bring your little ones for an individual or family group photograph just before 9am.

Dates for the Diary

12th September – School photographs

25th-29th September – Book Week

29th September – Dress up as a book character and Macmillan Coffee Morning

4th October – Class 4 trip to Blackpool Zoo

13th October – Harvest Celebration

26th October – Parent's Evening

And finally...

What do elves learn at school? The elf-abet.